
Building Inspections - RE: 2 City Center 

We were told that the fire prevention office said that we didn’t need to submit plans.

From: Building Inspections [mailto:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2014 9:08 AM
To: Michelle Perkins
Subject: Re: 2 City Center

Michelle, we don't have a plan(s) on your attachments, as usually required.

>>> Michelle Perkins <MPerkins@cunninghamsecurity.com> 10/13/2014 2:53 PM >>>
Attached is the info for the fire alarm permit and electrical permit. Plans are not required per the fire 
prevention office. Please let me know if you have questions.

Thank you,

Michelle

Michelle Perkins
Cunningham Security Systems
10 Princes Point Road
Yarmouth, ME 04096
207.846.3350 Office
207.846.6080 Fax
mperkins@cunninghamsecurity.com

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   

From: Michelle Perkins <MPerkins@cunninghamsecurity.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/16/2014 12:27 PM
Subject: RE: 2 City Center
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